SAINT PAUL POLICE

February 1, 2023

Saint Paul Police Foundation
161 St. Anthony Ave, Suite 927
Saint Paul, MN 55103

On February 1%, 2023 the Saint Paul Police Foundation reviewed two requests from the Saint Paul Police
Department: one for Youth Program Funding and the second donation request was for SIGMA Officer
Wellness Project. Both donations were approved by the foundation in the amount of $30,000 for the SIGMA
Officer Wellness Project and $26,500 for SPPD Youth Program Funding.

Sincerely,

Kristen Sheehan

Kristen Sheehan
Executive Director
Saint Paul Police Foundation
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